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From: Darrel Silveira AMSOIL Dealer
To: Clerk of the Board
Subject: Mooney Grove Park
Date: Monday, May 1, 2023 10:48:35 AM

Please,  to whom ever is in charge. 
We the people do NOT want a dog park.  We want restoration,  we want our carousel back, we
want our boats back,  we want our bridge restored,  we want the pond cleaned and repaired we
want OUR money, spent on OUR PARK.  Thank you, 

Darrel Silveira AMSOIL Dealer 
 

Tulare CA 93274
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